
 

Western Public Service System 
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ELECTION EDITION NOVEMBER 1, 2015 

Letter from the President, Genie, KM6D  

 

Hi Everyone, 

 

Well, here it is election and dues renewal time again. 

 

I would like to thank all the outgoing Directors for their contributions to Western 

Public Service System by holding office. A big thank you to all our Chairpersons 

with out whose help we couldn’t get a lot of things done, your contributions are appreciated by all of us. 

 

Thank you Michael W7HUT, for being our Secretary and updating our roll call weekly for all these years for us. 

Thanks also to Dave K6DAW our Treasurer, for taking on that office and all its responsibilities, only one of which is 

sending out the weekly updates to the membership list. 

 

Thank you to Toby W6PXD, Al WA6EFT and Ralph NA6D for hosting our Spring and Fall luncheons in Hemet and 

Sacramento. Well done. If you haven’t been to one of them you’re missing a very fun time. They will be announced on 

the Net or you can check the www.3952khz.net website for information and pictures of past events. 

 

Don’t forget that our Annual Picnic is on June 11, 2016 at Casa de Fruta in Hollister again this year. It’s always fun and 

I try and get there early and spent a few days and just enjoying meeting everyone that comes. 

 

Do not forget that you can save a stamp by sending in your renewal along with your election ballot in the pre-addressed 

envelope.  You need to renew your membership by January 1, 2016 so that you do not lose your Continuous Service 

awards. 

 

Dues need to be mailed to:  

Dave Wheelock K6DAW 

Treasurer 

750 West Kanai Ave 

Porterville, CA 93257 

Thank you all for making WPSS such a great net. Hope to see you at one of the luncheons or the picnic. 

 

73 

Genie Balentine-Segroves KM6D 

President WPSS 

http://www.3952khz.net/
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Western Public Service System 
Membership Dues Renewal Application 

 
Dues are $10.00 for first year joining and then $8.00 for any consecutive years you want to pay for, so for 2 years it would be $18.00.  It 
only becomes $10.00 when you fail to renew your membership by the due date or are a first time member. By failing to renew on time 
you also jeopardize your continuous service awards. Associate membership is for spouses, children or military personnel living at the 
same address as member and is an additional $4.00 per year.  
 
You can check the By Laws on the website, Article III Membership Sections 1 & 2 and Article IV Dues Sections 1 – 5; if unsure you can 
check with Toby W6PXD, WPSS Membership Chairman.   
 
It is just about time to renew our membership for 2016, dues are $8.00 if your membership is current. You can renew or rejoin now by 
sending your dues to the Treasurer, Dave - K6DAW. If unsure as to your member status you can check the website member listing or 

you can e-mail Dave k6dawdave@gmail.com. 

 

Make Check payable to: Western Public Service System 

 
Send membership renewal/dues to: 
 

Dave Wheelock – K6DAW 

Treasurer  

750 West Kanai Ave  

Porterville, CA 93257 

 

<><><><><><><><><><><><><><>Detach Here<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><> 

Western Public Service System 
Membership Dues Renewal Application 

 

New  _____   Renewal  ______   Membership Type:    Regular  ______   Associate    

 

Name  _________________________________   Call Sign  _________   License    
Please Print 

 

Name  _________________________________   Call Sign  _________   License    
   Associate Member  
 

Address    

 

City  ________________________________   State  _______________   Zip    

 

Email    

 

Contact Phone (is not published)    

mailto:k6daw@gmail.com
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WESTERN PUBLIC SERVICE SYSTEM 

2016 ELECTION BALLOT 

 

THE Treasurer MUST Receive COMPLETED BALLOT by DECEMBER 15, 2015. 
Please use envelope provided for your convenience and don’t forget to attach postage. 

 

PLEASE CIRCLE FOUR NOMINEES FOR THE POSITION OF DIRECTOR 

OR WRITE IN YOUR CHOICES 
 

WB6ABW JOHN NT6S TOM 

WD6AQH MIKE N6TNI DANNY 

NA6D RALPH W6WEC BILL 

AI6KU BOB KA6ZVR BOB 

W6NFL STEVE __________________________ 

***************************************************** 

 

PLEASE CIRCLE ONE NOMINEE FOR EACH OFFICER POSITION 
OR WRITE IN CHOICES 

 

PRESIDENT:   

VP/NET MANAGER:   

TREASURER:   

SIGNATURE (OPTIONAL): 

NAME:   CALL SIGN:   
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Western Public Service System 

c/o Genie Balentine-Segroves KM6D 

48525 Madison St 

Indio, CA 92201 

President  Health & Welfare  WPSS Picnic Tickets 

Genie Balentine-Segroves KM6D Marty Daily KI6SUR Joe Cardoza WA6FFJ 

48525 Madison St  Awards  Past Presidents 

Indio, CA 92201  Marty Daily KI6SUR Theda Nail W6BSW 

VP/Net Manager  Life & Membership Chairman Hal Snethen K6KIH 

Scott Hoffman AG6IS Toby Mort W6PXD Claude Owens WB6MDN 

Secretary  Roll Call Roster  Carl Winter W6OAW 

Michael Ditmore W7HUT Michael Ditmore W7HUT Wendell Seymour AA6MI 

Treasurer  Honorary Members  Van Lyons WB6IIY 

Dave Wheelock K6DAW Theda Nail W6BSW Frank Towne K6ZZB 

750 West Kanai Ave  Betty Lyons WA6BJF John Rose A7HKV 

Porterville, CA 93257  Life Members  Frank Allen WB6ERR 

Directors Through 2015  Rick White K6AMU Bill Herron WA6JPB 

Gary Westrope N6CZE Joe Zboril WB6DRH Don Westcott WD6EWP 

John Stocksdale WB6ABW M. Lindsay Simmons KD7EB Jim Moody KB6ZO 

Ralph Mathews NA6D Al Baisch WA6EFT Alan Michaelson WB6BNA 

Marty Daily KI6SUR Renee Deeter K6FSB Zip Melcon K6BMW 

Directors Through 2016  Jack Green KK6LK Peg Austin KD6QA 

Toby Mort W6PXD Michael Dobrzensky WB6NVT Jerry Nadler WA6FOU 

Mickie LoGrasso KT6U Mike Siegel KI6PR Erwin Mattes AD6NX 

Lloyd Segroves W6LGS Toby Mort W6PXD Patty Smith WB6DRG 

Joe Cardoza WA6FFJ Fred Silveira K6RAU Renee Deeter K6FSB 

Past President  Speed Gonsalves K7TFJ Carl Nelson NJ6K 

Ron Genovesi N3ETA Jack Richetti KC6UUO M. Lindsay Simmons KD7EB 

Historian  Kevin White KG6UGF Jerry Whitney A6ZZK 

Bob McKusick W6ZAP Earle Anten KM6WM Fred Metcalfe N6FME 

Webmasters  Nominating Committee Chairman Bill Brandenburg W0QNI 

Michael Dobrzensky WB6NVT Dave Wilson WA6KEL Renee Deeter K6FSB 

WPSS Picnic Chairman  Newsletter Publisher  Ron Genovesi N3ETA 

Genie Balentine-Segroves KM6D Mickie LoGrasso KT6U Newsletter Editor 

Newsletter Web Publisher  WPSS Prize Chairman  Genie Balentine-Segroves KM6D 

Don McRoberts W3DRM Steve Bynum W6NFL 


